
December 2021

Round Robin Play 
Sign up to reserve a spot & cancel if unable to play! 

Novice - 2.5…Tuesday 2-4, Friday 12-2                  
(Ron Ruden - ronlynn17@gmail.com)                                       
3.0…Monday 2-4, Wednesday 12-2                          
(Rita Hadley - ritahadley2att.net)                                 
3.5…Monday 12-2, Saturday 2-4                              
(Bob Godfrey-bob_godfrey1@msn.com)        
4.0/4.5…Wednesday 2-4, Friday 2-4                            
(Daryl Eastridge-Dndeast2004@yahoo.com)                                                                   
4.5+…Thursday 6-8 (Daryl Eastridge)                        
Ladies Play…Thursday 4-6                                           
(Lois Stockton -loisstockton@hotmail.com) 

______________________________________________ 

Club Information 

LW Pickleball Website:  lwpickleball.com 
Reserve a Court:  lwpickleball.com                       

______________________________________________ 

Learn To Play! 

Free Beginning Pickleball lessons are taught 
on Tuesdays from 12 - 2pm and Thursdays 
from 6 - 8pm. Please arrive 15 minutes early, 
bring water, wear sunscreen and a hat, and 
have fun learning this wonderful game!

______________________________________________ 

Court Cleaning 

Court cleaning - 2nd & 4th Monday each 
month. 4 - 6pm. Volunteers are welcome!

Wear your badges when you play!

           December Potluck 

The December Potluck will be held 
Saturday, December 11 at 5pm in the Rec 1 
Ballroom. Seating will be available both inside and 
outside on the promenade. Sign up by December 1 
through Sign-up Genius! Baked and fried chicken as 
well as mixers/sodas will be provided by the 
Pickleball Club. Please bring a favorite dish to share 
and BYOB. Club Members are free and guests are $5. 

________________________________________________ 

Notes from the President…  

* Round Robin coordinators will have participants 
sign up earlier for events. Please look for the new 
deadline. This is to free courts for other players. 

* In the next month I will be appointing a nominating 
committee for officers for the 2022-2023 year. The 
nominating committee will present names for the 
following positions: President elect, Player 
Development, Social. Nominations will be 
presented at the general meeting in February. 

* AED (automated external defibrillator) Training will 
be available for our club on Friday, December 17 at 
2:00 pm in the Rec 1 Ballroom. No sign up is 
needed. The training is for AED only. Please plan to 
attend! 

* Tim Hung will be helping Scott MacFarlane 
transition to Website Coordinator. Thank you to Tim 
for his gift of technology to our club! 

* Finally! Please consider coordinating the 
CHALLENGE DAY! It is a fun event and provides 
needed funds for the Leisure World Foundation. 

Hope your holidays are filled with family and 
love!                                               Jerry Enget, President
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